
 
 

 
 
 
 

          July 5th 2021.  

Dear Parents/Carer,  

As we rapidly approach the end of term I wanted to inform and remind you about a few key 

dates.  Over the next week our staff will be involved in a range of training opportunities 

linked to some exciting new developments across CORE Education Trust.   This means that 

on Friday 9th July the school will be closed to students from the following times:  

• Year 7 – Dismissal Time (from):  12:45  

• Year 8 – Dismissal Time (from):  12:30 

• Year 9 – Dismissal Time (from):  12:30 

• Year 10 – Dismissal Time (from):  12:45 
 

We will be operating a “grab and go” style lunch on this day.  If students require lunch they 

will be asked to inform their relevant pastoral manager.  Lunch will then be made available at 

the front of school as students leave the building.   

All work for periods 4 and 5 will be uploaded to MS TEAMS so that students can access 

work from home.  Details of the task and activities to complete will also be added to MS 

TEAMS.    

I would like to also remind parents that on Monday 12th July the school will be closed to 

students so that all staff in the academy can be involved in the annual DACE conference 

organised by Core Education Trust.  This INSET day is part of our annual training plan to 

ensure that your child receives the best possible education in the 2021-22 academic year.   

I look forward to welcoming students back on Tuesday 13th July and I thank you all for you 

continued support in what has been a very challenging but rewarding year.   

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

David Cooke         

 

 

Acting Headteacher.        

 


